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Spring 2020 

SEASON PASS SALES 
Fellow Golfers, 

The snow has disappeared for the second time this spring and we hope we 
won’t see any more snowflakes until next winter! Normally, weather is our only 
enemy when it comes to golf, but for the first time in our history, a majority of 
courses around the world are dealing with the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The Meadows and Village Green courses will open on May 4, unless the 
Governor’s order is extended. The health and safety of our community and 
staff is our main priority during this uncertain time. 

The more we cooperate with social distancing measures, the safer we will be 
as a community. Moorhead golf is working closely with other local facilities to 
maintain consistent safety procedures between courses. Things may look and 
operate differently than we are accustomed to during the 2020 season. 

Both clubhouses remain closed to the public until further notice; however, both 
golf shops are currently operational during normal business hours. Season 
passes can be purchased over the phone or online at moorheadgolf.com. We 
encourage golfers to purchase their season passes online to comply with 
social distancing guidelines. Current season pass sales are based on 181 
days of open time (May 4 to October 31). Please note that if we are unable to 
open or courses are ordered by the state to close, pass holders will receive a 
pro-rated refund at the end of the season based on the number of operating 
days. 

New information will be posted on our website (moorheadgolf.com) and 
recorded on our main golf number (218.299.7888) when available. 

Stay safe, 
Jay Haug, The Meadows 
Russ Nelson, Village Green 
 

 

FOOD AND BEVERAGE CHANGES 

The food and beverage provider scheduled to serve our golf courses this summer have decided not to renew their 
agreement. The City is currently seeking proposals from qualified individuals or firms to provide this service once the 
Governor’s order to suspend bar and restaurant service is lifted. 

In the interim, the golf courses will offer food and beverage vending with a “grab and go” approach. Golf outings and 
tournaments will be serviced by a catering company when these activities are allowed to resume. Alcohol will not be sold or 
consumed on the course until a new vendor with the appropriate licensing is established. 

Thanks for sticking with us as we adapt to the current challenges affecting recreation. We look forward to inviting everyone 
back and hope to get folks out golfing as soon as it is safe! 

2020 SEASON 
PASS RATES 
Junior  (age 17 and younger)                                                                             
$225                                   

Adult Restricted Pass 
(One Course / Two Course)             
$450/$550 

Restricted College   
$450/$550 

Adult Pass  (unrestricted)                   

$650/$750 

Household Pass 
$1,050/$1150 

Gold Pass                            
$1,500 
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